 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1St. Bernard of clairvaux
Catholic School
250 Washington St., Waterford, Ontario N0E 1Y0        Phone: (519) 443-8607 
www.stbernardofclairvauxwaterford.ca                                twitter ~     @sbcswaterford
______________________________________________________________________________

[image: image1]Ms. Heather Knill-Griesser – Principal   

           Mrs. Sharon Martinow – Secretary

Mr. Ted Rust - Custodian
[image: image5.wmf]belonging for all
[image: image6.jpg]





November 2020 NEWSLETTER

+ God of peace and justice,
Guide our hands and hearts 

to make our world full of peaceful places:         homes of hope and warmth, 

schools of safety and caring,

parishes of welcome and reverence,

communities of creativity and respect,

countries of justice and freedom,

continents of harmony and unity,

and a world where humans take their

rightful place as nature’s guardians.

We make this prayer in the name of Jesus,

Prince of Peace.

+Amen

From the Office:
During the month of November, we will be focusing on PEACE.  Peace is one of The Twelve Fruits of the Holy Spirit and represents harmony in our lives; something we are called to bring about in the world and how we behave when we are serving God.  
We can keep the PEACE during conflict when we:
Pause, to keep control of our emotions

Evaluate the problem

Ask about our friend’s viewpoint

Consider solutions

Encourage each other to compromise

Please engage your child to dialogue on how they can be “Good Samaritans” and bring kindness, peace, respect, and compassion to all.
Blessings to you and your families,
Mrs. H.  Knill-Griesser
Important dates for November
Nov. 6 – Progress Reports go home.

Nov. 11 – Virtual Remembrance Day

Nov. 9-13 – Virtual Parent-Teacher Conferences

Nov. 13 – P.A. Day for Students
Nov 16 – 23 Virtual Book Fair
Nov. 24th – CSAC meeting at 7:00 p.m.
Catholic School Advisory Council
Co-chairs

Chloé Huszczo




Melissa Korosi-Pereira
 Your council extends a warm welcome to all parents to attend the next on-line TEAM’s meeting on Nov. 24th at 7:00 p.m. Please contact the school if you are interested in becoming a voting member.   You will need to download the TEAMs app before the meeting.

[image: image8.wmf]
Parent Teacher Interviews:  NEW BOOKING
Interviews will take place during the week of November 9th to12th (3:30 - 8:00 p.m.) and Friday morning (13th), dependent on the teacher’s schedule and availability.  We will send families a link to the school’s Bookings calendar.  Parents will click the link, select their child’s teacher, select a time, enter a few details, and submit the Booking. Audio calls will then be facilitated by the classroom teacher.      
REMEMBRANCE DAY CEREMONIES
Please note that local Remembrance Day ceremonies have been modified this year to ensure the safety of veterans and the general public due to COVID-19. Visitations to cenotaphs have been restricted to invitation only (i.e., they are not open to the public). On November 11 from 11:20 a.m. to 11:35 a.m., weather permitting, residents are encouraged to step outside their home, work or school and “Look Up and Remember” as vintage planes, including the Lancaster, will circle the  communities within the Golden Horseshoe courtesy of the Canadian Warplane Heritage Museum.
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Students and staff will be recognizing our veterans during a virtual school assembly on November 11th.



BULLYING AWARENESS WEEK, 2020
The week of November 15-21, 2020 is Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week.  Ontario students, school staff and parents are encouraged to learn more about bullying and its effect on student learning and well-being. The Brant Haldimand Norfolk Catholic District School Board is committed to ensuring and promoting safe, inclusive, and accepting schools.  
In the spirit of Micah 6:8, we are called to Act Justly and in doing so, form the relationships and actions that guide our choices at school and within the community. 
FIRST RECONCILIATION
Catholic Family of Parishes in Norfolk is inviting Grade 2 students and families to a scheduled Zoom meeting. (virtual – child and parent)
Topic: First Reconciliation Meeting Pt. 2
Time: Nov 5, 2020 07:00 PM 

First Reconciliation sign up is
November 7 - beginning @ 9am
SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 
Students have begun preparations to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation taken place in February 2021. Registrations are still being accepted and can be completed by contacting Ian Duckworth at iduckworth@dol.ca.  Students are joining live preparations meetings once a month using Zoom.  The first live meeting occurred on October 15th, 2020 and our next meeting will occur on November 19th, 2020.  If you have any further questions and your child would like to prepare for, and receive the Sacrament of Confirmation, please reach out to Ian Duckworth or Mr. Greg Zelem (Gr 7/8 Teacher).  Zoom meetings will be on November 19th, December 17th, January 7th, and February 18th at 7:00 p.m.  God Bless.
VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR
The dates have been booked for November 16th to 23rd.  As you are aware, a large amount of our library collection gets purchased from the profits from our fairs.  We will earn 20% of the sales from this year’s fair back in books!! The Fair is online, books will be shipped directly to the purchaser’s home. Shipping will be free for orders over $35, and $6 for under $35. Only books will be for sale at this time, (no pencils, posters, etc.). Credit cards and Interac Online will be accepted forms of payment.

A reminder flyer will be coming home soon.   [image: image4.jpg]
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